Leila Lildar

88-15 132nd st, Richmond Hill

New York 11418

25th September 2010

Dear Miss Giselle,

                     I have been and currently am a Business Associate on KP8 MCH. I recently graduated in June 2010 from NYCCT with an Associate degree in nursing and I am currently on my way for my BSN. I took my NCLEX-RN licensure exam in 9/10 and passed. I am seeking employment as a Registered Nurse at Mount at Mount Sinai and I am hoping you could assist me in that area.

I have enclosed my resume with this letter. I believe that I am able to make a significant contribution to Mount Sinai Hospital since I already work here and I am familiar with the hospital and some of its system. I would like to be given the opportunity to further develop my knowledge and skills and grow as a professional nurse and return my service to Mount Sinai. I have had lots of experience in the medical – surgical area in addition to my floor experience as a BA, observing the nurses and PCAs.

Thank you for giving my resume careful consideration. I would appreciate the opportunity with you to discuss my potential capabilities as a registered nurse at Mount Sinai. Please feel free to contact me on (646)330-3847.

Sincerely 

Leila Lildar
Enclosure Resume 

